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Another great week! The children have enjoyed learning about what happens at night. 

We have discussed the different types of people who have jobs through the night, whist 
reading our story this week. We have created our own stars and moons using gold and 

silver paper and card.

As part of our Maths learning this week, we have been learning about how to make 5 in 
digfferent ways. We have been using the different coloured compare bears to make 5. 

Can you tell your grown up a way to make 5? Can you show them using your fingers? 
Also, as part of our storytime this week, we have enjoyed reading the story, When 

You’re Fast Asleep at Bedtime, Who Works at Night by Peter Arrhenius. We have 

learnt all about what happens at night time to the night workers when we are tucked up 
in bed.

Nursery Phonics

This week we have been 
learning about things that look 
the same and comparing those 

that are different
https://tinyurl.com/58rspjam

Song of the week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the story:

https://tinyurl.co

m/bdzyj2vcx Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practising putting on your coat
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.

https://tinyurl.com/3dss3pxa

https://tinyurl.com/

mnvzv43z

https://tinyurl.com/58rspjam
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